
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 15th November 
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‘Pride in learning together’                    
                                                                                                                               
  
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr, Y2M, Y5C 99% Expected Attendance 

Y5K/S 98% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y2W, Y3Ke, 
Y4H 

97% Expected Attendance 

Rec P 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y6D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn 89% 
Serious risk of under 

achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Harmony-Rose Lucy Amiyah Abigail Lowgan Presley-Grace Jaxon 
Harlie Alex Tyler-Gene Aleena Dalia Donatella Saffron 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Elise Noah Archie George Sophie-Leigh Ellisa Seb Evie 

Frankie-Grace Ava Seth Freddie Kodey Martha Imogen Eddie 

Diary Dates  
 
 19-21.11.24 – Y6 Residential 

 21-22.11.24 – Y5 Residential 

 09.12.24 – Christmas Performances 
week 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 11.12.24 – Christmas Dinner Day 

 20.12.24 – Last day  

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays  

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

Children in Need 
It was great to see so  
many of our children  
taking part in Children in Need and 
dressing in spotty clothing and 
Pudsey Merchandise. I also loved 
the home-made t-shirts! 
 
We will let you know how much we 
raised next week. 

Residentials 
Next week we  
have Year 6  
children going on a two-night 
residential followed by Year 5 
children going on a one night 
residential. Both year groups will 
be staying at Duke’s Barn in 
Beeley Matlock. 
 
If your child is taking part in the 
residentials, keep an eye out on 
Dojo for pictures of the activities 
that the children are taking part 
in. 

Peer Listeners 
Our group of Year 5 and Year 6 Peer  
Listeners are now fully trained and  
available to support our KS2 children each 
lunchtime. They are available for 15 minutes and 
are based in Mrs. Denovan’s room. If you have any 
questions about our Peer Listeners please message 
Mrs. Denovan. 

Anti-Bullying Week 
This week we have been taking part in a range  
of activities to support National Anti-Bullying  
Week.  
 

The aim of the week is to raise the profile of anti-bullying; 
however, we have made it clear to the children that our 
anti-bullying approach is all year round. Thank you to 
those of you who were able to support ‘Odd Socks’ Day. 

 

Year 5/6 Football Tournament 
This afternoon a group of our Year 5 and 6  
children are taking part in a mixed football 
tournament at Tupton Primary and Nursery 
Academy. We will report on how the children did 
either tonight on Dojo or next week. 


